St. Paul and District Hospital Foundation

4713 – 48 Avenue St. Paul, AB T0A 3A3 Phone: (780) 645-3331 Fax: (780) 645-1702

January 5, 2016

I am pleased to announce our annual St. Paul and District Hospital Foundation Gala will be held on **Saturday, March 5, 2016**. This year's event will include a full course supper, silent and live auction, and comedian Tim Nutt.

Each year, our hospital is able to provide enhanced care for the St. Paul community and surrounding areas with a combined population of approximately 15,800 people. Last year, thanks to donations like yours, we were able to meet our goal and purchased two operating tables. This year, our goal is to raise funds for the following:

2 Panda Warmers –\$36,000 each A Panda Warmer is special equipment used in delivery rooms to care for and monitor the newborns in a "warmed" environment. The open design enables medical staff to provide oxygen or any treatments required immediately following birth.

The two main ways you can get involved are:

- 1) A donation towards the live/silent auction. This could be in the form of an item or cash donation. The cash donation could be used towards the purchase of an item for the event.
- 2) Attendance with you and your employees with the purchase of a table of eight for \$480 or individual tickets for \$60 each.

We are asking for your financial assistance towards helping purchase these items for the people in our area. With your donation, we would also recognize your business in our program at the evening gala. For further information, please contact myself, Linda Kryzanowski at 780-645-3882, or Michelle Blanchette at 780-645-3331.

Thank you for considering supporting our event, together, we make our community stronger.

Sincerely, Lyndon Kyzanaws

Linda Kryzanowski

Chairperson

LK/lo

Panda Warmer

